
Secretary’s Report 
Hanson Riding Club Board Meeting 

February 20, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
The monthly meeting of Hanson Riding Club was held on Saturday, February 20, 
2021 via videoconference call at 3:36 p.m. 
 
The following members were present:  
 Officers:  Micaela Shea, Chris Ferri, Rita Bryant, Karen Quigley 

 Board Members:  Patricia Rogers, Amanda Hall, Elizabeth Robinson, 

 Rebecca Marshall, Carolyn Paliulis, Jennifer Truelson 

 
Secretary’s Report:  The Secretary’s report was read by Karen.  Motion to accept 
with changes made by Chris, seconded by Rita. 
              
Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report was read by Rita.  Motion to accept 
made by Karen, seconded by Elizabeth. 
 
Newsletter/Website:  The newsletters have been printed and are ready for 
mailing.  The September show information is not in the newsletter by mistake.  
There was discussion about how to add it. 
 
Old Business:   
 Discussion of sponsors. 
 
New Business: 
 Calendar of Events: 
  Three tentative show dates 
  Two Myles Standish trail ride dates 
  Goddard Park trail ride possible dates discussed 
 
 Versatility:  There are no versatility events scheduled at this time. 
  



 BEACH Ride:  Tentative date of October 16th  at Rexhame Beach in 
Marshfield. 
 
 Discussion of safety measures that need to be taken at the shows at Briggs.  
Discussion of having the first show in July. 
 
  Show/By-Law Meeting:  The show/by-law meeting will be held on 
Saturday, February 20, 2021 immediately following this monthly meeting via 
videoconference call. 
 
The next HRC Board meeting will be held on Friday, April 2, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 5:37 p.m. 
 
 
 
Faithfully submitted,  
Karen Quigley, Recording Secretary 

 

 

 


